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HOLIDAY BULLETIN  
INFORMATION 

 

   Information for the November 
25th Bulletin is due to the recto-

ry by 5:00 pm on Monday, November 12th 
and inserts on Friday, November 9th. 

MASS AND PRAYER INTENTIONS 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 28, 2018 
8:00 AM For the people of St. Katharine’s 
9:30 AM Deborah M. Henderson 
11:30 AM Marjorie White 
 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 29, 2018 
6:30 AM Special Intention 
8:00 AM Stephen McEwen 
 

Eucharistic Adoration will begin after the 8:00 am Mass today with Bene-
diction starting at 4:30 pm. 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 30, 2018 
6:30 AM Special Intention 
8:00 AM Marie McEvoy 
 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2018 
6:30 AM Special Intention 
8:00 AM Marie McEvoy 
6:00 PM William Doring 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2018 
          All Saints Day 
6:30 AM Raymond Cryan 
8:00 AM Ann Tosti 
12:10 PM Elizabeth Bole 
7:00 PM Mary Rita Esposito 
 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2018 
6:30 AM C. J. Danna 
8:00 AM Stephen McEwen 
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2018 
8:00 AM Jenna Burleigh 
5:00 PM Pam McMahon 
 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2018 
8:00 AM For the people of St. Katharine’s 
9:30 AM Joseph and Helen Fiandra 
11:30 AM Arturo and Helen Hervada 
6:00 PM Youth Mass 
 
Readings: Dt 6:2-6; Heb 7:23-28; Mk 12:28b-34 

Requests for Prayers 

Sick Prayer List: 
 

   If you wish to have your name or the name of a loved 
one added to this prayer list, please call or email us.  New 

names will appear in bold.  Other than critical or terminal condi-
tions, the names will remain on this list for 30 days.  Please help 
us keep our prayer list current by letting us know when the status of 
a person on the sick list changes.  Due to HIPAA laws, parish staff 
does not know if a parishioner is hospitalized or placed in a nursing 
home unless someone informs them.  Please contact the parish 
office if you would like a hospital visit. 

Ryan Carlton 
Charles Carr 
Mark DeLuca 
Patrick Graham 
Jean Hemcher 
Ginny Jackson 

Libby Judge 
Corrine Kerrigan 
Daniel Maguire 
Timothy Mahoney 
John McCabe 
Logan Schweiter 

Claire Sieracki 
Debbie Snyder 
John Studenka 
Connie Winoski 

Deceased Prayer List: 
 

Most Rev. Joseph R. Cistone, Elizabeth Houghton, Ralph Hose, 
Most Rev. Louis A. DiSimone 

Visit us on Facebook. 

PARISH ACTIVITIES 

Mothers of Young Children 
 

   Wednesday, October 31st from 9:30 am to 11:30 
am: Parents and caregivers of children ages 0-5 are 
welcome to join us for our weekly play group in the Par-
ish Center. Contact Elise Parisi at  
moyc@sksparish.org or 484-885-0130 for more infor-
mation.  Also, please feel free to join our Facebook 
group - Saint Katharine's Mothers of Young Children - to 
get more information on meet-ups and events. 
 

H.O.P.E. Co-Leaders this Week – (Group 9) 
 

Pat Carlton  610-334-4645 
Jane Dwyer  610-293--1539 

 

“8 O’Clock at Wayne” Group 
 

   Weekly A.A. meetings are held in St. Katharine’s Par-
ish Center on Friday nights at 8:00 pm. 
 

Close-Knit Community 
 

   The St. Katharine group of knitters and crocheters 
meets every Wednesday in the parish center from 1:00 
pm to 2:30 pm.  All are welcome to join us in making 
warm items for the needy.  Rides can be arranged. For 
information, call Marie Rauscher at (610) 964-0642. 

Parish Website 
 

   We are excited to announce the launch of 
our new website which features better mobile 

navigation, event announcements and online giving. 
Check it out at www.sksparish.org! 

 
All Saints Day 

November 1, 2018 
Mass Schedule 

 

Wednesday, October 31
st

 
Vigil Mass 6:00pm 

 

Thursday, November 1
st

 
6:30am, 8:00am, 12:10pm and 7:00pm 

mailto:moyc@sksparish.org
http://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/en/f/f7/CatherineSienaMeo.jpg
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From the desk of Monsignor Brouwers 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STEWARDSHIP – PARISH GIVING RECEPTIONS 

 
this weekend 

 
After the 5:00pm Mass and between  

the 9:30 and 11:30am Masses 
 
   Stewardship is what you do after you say “I believe!”  
If you believe in Jesus Christ, the Son of God who be-
came the son of Mary to show us God’s love in person, 
then you are called to stewardship.  Jesus taught us 
about God and God’s Kingdom.  He taught us how to 
pray and worship God.  He taught that the most im-
portant commandments to love God and love our neigh-
bor.  And, he showed us - by his own actions - what he 
meant.  He gathered a community around him and 
shared God’s love with them.  He fed the hungry and 
cured the sick.  He gave of his treasury to care for the 
poor.  He sacrificed himself, day in and day out, for the 
good of the people around him and then he sacrificed 
himself on the cross for all of humanity, from the begin-
ning of time until the end of the age.  In all of these 
ways, he, who, as God, shared with the Father in creat-
ing the universe, as a man was a steward, using his 
time, talent and treasure to introduce the Kingdom of 
God in our midst. 
 
   And then, as he prepared to return to the right hand of 
God, his heavenly Father, he commanded his disciples 
to “go make disciples of all nations.”  And, his command 
is given to us, as well.  We are all called by name, at 
our baptism, to participate in the mission of the Church, 
which is essentially building God’s kingdom here on 
earth as we prepare to go to his kingdom in heaven.  
And, in every generation, we need to invite people to 
share in this call.  Stewardship focuses us on this call.  
Once we admit that everything we have is a gift from 
God, given to us not for our own benefit alone but to 
share generously with those around us, we seek to find 
opportunities to share our time, treasure and talent. 
 
   You are being called to live out your faith, using your 
time and talent for the building up of our parish – God’s 
kingdom in our midst.  Whether it’s lectoring or singing 
in the choir, bringing Holy Communion to the home-
bound or preparing casseroles for Mercy Hospice or 
frozen dinners for Aid for Friends, helping in a wide va-
riety of ways at our school or in our PREP, offering your 
expertise on our Pastoral Council or Finance Council, 
getting involved in CYO or our outreach to our sister 
parish, St. Martin de Porres or in any of our parish so-
cial programs and activities, there are lots of ways for 
all of our parishioners to use their time and talent for the 
good of our faith community. 

   We are also called to share our treasure.  Most of 
you do so and, in the name of your fellow parishioners 
and all of the other archdiocesan and worldwide insti-
tutions you support with your generosity, I thank you.  
As you may have noticed on the Church Operating 
and Expenses chart that accompanied my recent An-
nual Census and Collection letter to each parish 
household, the cumulative amount given to support 
the parish each year is approximately $1.2 million.  In 
addition to that, contributions to all of the other extra-
parochial collections taken up throughout the year 
total approximately $268,000 annually.  Of course, this 
doesn’t include the $2.2 million that is collected in tui-
tion and other fees for the operation of our school. 
 
   Most parishioners use their weekly envelopes to 
make their contributions.  A growing number of you, 
however, are using electronic funds transfers.  This 
allows you to support your parish even when you’re 
not able to join us for worship and provides your par-
ish with a more reliable source of income.  In order to 
make it easier for you to participate in electronic giv-
ing, we have just signed up with Parish Giving, a com-
pany that is used by dozens of parishes throughout 
our Archdiocese.  Parish Giving allows you more con-
trol over your contributions, including the ease of giv-
ing with your credit card as well as a bank account.  
You may have already read about it in recent copies 
of our Parish Bulletin. 
 
   This weekend, the Knights of Columbus is hosting a 
wine and cheese reception after the 5:00pm Saturday 
evening Vigil Mass as well as a parish coffee after the 
9:30am Sunday Mass in celebration of Stewardship 
Weekend; I hope you can attend one of these events.  
A video that will be presented at these receptions will 
teach you a little more about Parish Giving and how 
you can sign up. 
 
   In the name of your fellow parishioners, I want to 
thank you for your continued generosity in sharing 
your time, talent and treasure here in the parish.  May 
God bless you as you practice good stewardship in 
your daily lives.   
 
"As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another 

as good stewards of God's varied grace" (1 Pt 4:10). 
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PARISH ACTIVITIES 

OUR STEWARDSHIP IN TREASURE 
Week of 17 October — 23 October 2018 

PARISH INCOME PARISH EXPENSES 

Sunday Collection: $10,852.00 
Diocesan Assessment: 

$12,625.00 

Electronic Giving: $1,455.00 
Administrative Expenses: 

$4,297.22 
Tuition: $10,362.50 Maintenance: $4,148.57 

Fall Collection: $6,700.00 
Property/Liability Insurance: 

$6,747.36 
Fundraising Income: 

$24,907.00  
Parish Subsidy: $4,875.00  

  
  

Other Income: $15,415.03 Other Expenses: $15,777.60 
Weekly Income:  $74,566.53 Weekly Expenses: $43,595.75 
YTD Income:  $1,242,443.50 YTD Expenses: $1,213,810.29 

 YTD Balance: $ 28,633.21 

ANYONE FOR SOME DODGEBALL? 
Sunday, Oct 28th in the SKS Gym  

6:00 – 8:00 pm  
 
   All 7th - 12th graders in SKS parish 
are invited to come out and have some 
fun with their friends!  Get a team of at 

least 6 together for our tournament!  The cost is $10.00 
per player!  All proceeds will go to buy presents for a 
St. Katharine and St. Martin de Porres family at Christ-
mas. 
 
   About 70 Youth Group members and CYO athletes 
(football, soccer, field hockey, volleyball, flag football 
and golf) attended our 40 Hours Closing Mass. After 
mass we walked to So Fun for some delicious frozen 
yogurt 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Sunday, November 4th is our next Mass and Youth 
Group Meeting.  We will start with 6:00 pm Mass and 
then head into Parish Center from 7:00 pm — 8:30 pm 
for dinner, snacks, ice breakers and Youth Group 
Meeting! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   SAVE THE DATE!  Our 3rd annual Lock-In and over-
night of faith, fun, food, service and friends.  Any 8th – 
12th grader in St. Katharine of Siena or St. Thomas of 
Villanova parish can attend the overnight at SKS parish 
on Friday thru Saturday November 9th – 10th.  Look for 
registration details in next week’s bulletin.  Cost is 
$25.00 per student! 

 
 
 
 
 

Women’s Morning of Reflection 
Tuesday, October 30th 

9:15 am to 11:00 am 
St. Katharine’s Parish Center 

Talk and Reflection on the life and mission of St. Paul 
Given by Fr. Scott Reilly, LC 

For more information contact:  Maureen Reilly at 
cmkmjr@yahoo.com/610-745-6320 

Hosted by Walking with Purpose 

mailto:cmkmjr@yahoo.com/610-745-6320
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Aberdeen Club News 
 

   The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, Novem-
ber 13th from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm in the Parish Cen-
ter.  We will celebrate with an early Thanksgiving din-
ner and Msgr. Jagodzinski will be our guest speaker. 
Please RSVP to susan.diebold@verizon.net or call 
610-527-3298.  Rides are provided for all who need or 
want them.  Please come and bring a friend – all are 
welcome! 

Men’s Weekend Retreat 
November 2nd to the 4th 
Malvern Retreat House 

 

   A group of men from St. Katharine’s will join with 
150+ men from all walks of life for a prayerful and 
memorable time with our Lord.  Take part in activities, 
walk the grounds or nap.  It’s all there to make for a 
deeper relationship with the Father, Son and Holy Spir-
it.  For information and reservations, please contact 
Paul Hayes at 610-687-8835 or visit 
www.malvernretreat.com.  The cost of the retreat is 
$245 per person. 

Mothers Home Baby Bottles 
 

   The Mothers Home annual bottle drive continues.  
Bottles are available at all doors of the church and in 
each of the homerooms in school.  Please take one 
and fill it with your spare change or whatever you may 
choose to donate.  We are grateful for your support.  
Mothers Home is located in Darby, PA and is a resi-
dential shelter that provides a safe haven for vulnera-
ble, pregnant women in crisis who choose life as a sa-
cred gift.  Without our bottle drives we would not be 
able to meet our overhead and to provide parenting 
and life skill training for our mothers so that they can 
achieve independence and self-sufficiency.  Please 
return all bottles, filled or empty, to church or school by 
the weekend of October 27th. For more information 
please visit our website: mothershome.org.  We 
thank you in advance for all that you do for Mothers 
Home. 
 

A Baby’s Breath 
 

   We will be collecting diapers, pullups and baby items 
in the playpen located in the chapel of the Blessed Vir-
gen Mary for A Baby’s Breath.  A Baby’s Breath is a 
center located in Wayne that serves women facing 
crisis pregnancies and seeks to affirm life and offer 
sound alternatives to abortion, with compassion and 
steadfast care. 

CYO Basketball 
 

   St. Katharine's is currently looking for basketball 
coaches for our upcoming 2018 - 2019 season for all 
ages, including high school.  Requirements and applica-
tions for coaching can be found under SKSCYO.com. 
We are also in need of a JV A (5th/6thgrade) girls and 
boys coach.  Please forward any questions or applica-
tion materials to Chet Walsh or Bob Higgins at winter-
sports@skscyo.com. 

Sisters of St. Joseph 
 

   The Sisters of Saint Joseph are conducting 
their annual chance drive to benefit the sick 
and elderly Sisters of Saint Joseph in St. Jo-
seph Villa in Flourtown.  We, the Sisters of St. 

Joseph, who work at St. Katharine’s are asking for 
your support.  Chances will be available after all the 
Masses this weekend and will also be available in the 
rectory.  There are 11 ways to win!! 
 

Donation--$1.00 each or $5.00 for a book of 6 chances 
Grand prize is $10,000 
Ten Prizes of $500 each 
Drawing is December 2, 2018 
 

Thank you for your help. 
Sisters Kathleen and Mary Elizabeth  

Adopt-A-Family 
 
   Sign up to adopt a St. Martin’s family after the 
Masses at St. Katharine’s on November 10th or 11th 
or email Pat Carney at atmwayne@aol.com.  Then, 
assemble a box of modest gifts or clothing for each 
member of your adopted family.  Bring the gifts to St. 
Katharine’s School cafeteria on Saturday, December 
8th, between 12 Noon and 4:00 pm.  Your gifts will 
be trucked to Philadelphia and distributed to the fam-
ilies by St. Martin’s parishioners in time for Christmas 
day. Interfaith Hospitality Network of the Main Line 

 

   The Interfaith Hospitality Network (IHN) provides tem-
porary housing to homeless families and supports them 
in accessing community resources.  Each week, the 
families move to one of ten host congregations on the 
Main Line.  SKS parish supports Wayne Presbyterian 
Church when the families visit by delivering meals and 
serving as evening hosts.  
 

   We need volunteers for the next visit: December 
2nd to the 9th.  Please consider volunteering your 
time to this very worthy cause. For more information or 
to register, please contact our parish coordinators, 
Jane and Bob Till at 610-710-6410, or email 
jane.jht@gmail.com. 

mailto:susan.diebold@verizon.net
http://mothershome.org/
http://skscyo.com/
mailto:wintersports@skscyo.com
mailto:wintersports@skscyo.com
mailto:atmwayne@aol.com
tel:610-710-6410
mailto:retill7@aol.com
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Adoration 
Maureen Reilly 
610-989-3747 
Marie Northington 
610-687-6498 

Adult Altar Servers 
Canice Treangen 
610-525-3494 
 

Altar Servers 
Liz Dole 
610-291-8475 

Charismatic Prayer Group 
Paul Hayes  
610-687-8835 
 
Children’s Liturgy of  
the Word 
Betty Sabol 
610-688-9489 
Michele Staves      
mcstaves@gmail.com 

Church Environment 
Amy Tahtabrounian  
610-688-3970 

Eucharistic Ministers 
Patrice Polgar 
484-620-2282 

Liturgical Music Ministries 
Jeremy Triplett 
610-688-9489 

Ministers of Hospitality 
Canice Treangen  
610-525-3494 

Ministers of the Word 
(Lectors) 
Craig Hadden   
610-688-0481 
 

Pre Jordan 
Sister Mary Elizabeth 
610-688-7890 
 

Rosary Group 
Mary Ann Mahoney        
610-971-0441 

 

Aid for Friends 
Barbara Gallagher 
610-687-6526 

Athletic Association 
Michael McCormick 
ad@sksparish.org 

Blood Drive 
MaryAnn Crowe 
610-688-9479 
 

Boy Scouts 
John McGee 
610-389-0451 

C.A.R.E.S. (Children Are 
Receiving Extended Care) 
Michael Gavin    
610-587-7440 
 
Close Knit Community 
Marie Rauscher 
610-964-0642 

H.O.P.E. (Helping Other  
People in Emergencies) 
Colleen Maguire    
610-688-0551 
Shauna Munshower  
610-688-4348 

Interfaith Hospitality  
Network 
Robert and Jane Till          
610-710-6410 
 
Knights of Columbus 
Tom Grube 
skskofc@gmail.com 

Mercy Hospice Casserole 
Program 
Jerry and Kay Lafferty       
610-687-4707 

Parish Library 
Christine Purkis  
610-687-8367 

Parish Center Kitchen 
Ginny Dutton 
610-710-6307 
 
Persons with Disabilities 
Rosemarie Mazzeo 
215-888-1043 

St. Martin de Porres  
Outreach 
Beth Stone 
610-688-8627 

WORSHIP 

SERVICE 

 

Bible Study 
Msgr. Brouwers 
610-688-4584 
 

Home and School Association 
Rebecca Roe 
610-529-9768 
 

Marriage Preparation 
Dan and Julie Pijawka 
610-993-1249 
 

Parish School 
Frank Tosti 
610-688-5451 
 

P.R.E.P. and P.R.E.P. Board  
(CCD Advisory Board) 
Sr. Mary Elizabeth Karalis 
610-688-7890 
 

Respect Life 
Matt and Maria Sowden 
610-975-9474 
sksrespectlife@gmail.com  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation 
of  Adults (RCIA) 
Msgr. Brouwers 
610-688-4584 

OUT OF PARISH  

RESOURCES 

Archdiocesan Information   
215-587-3600 

Crisis Pregnancy Line  
1-800-CARE-002 

Metropolitan Tribunal  
215-587-3750 

Separated and Divorced  
Catholics          
215-587-0500 

     ABUSE POLICY  

Report Abuse to : 

Office of Child and Youth  
Protection Archdiocese of  
Philadelphia  
888-800-8780 
www.archphila.org/protection 

Pennsylvania Child Abuse   
Hotline  
1-800-932-0313 

If you are interested  in learning more about any 
of the groups call the contact name above or the 
rectory at 610-688-4584. 

  COMMUNITY BUILDING CATECHESIS 

Alcoholics Anonymous 
Contact Rectory      
610-688-4584 
 

Hospitality Committee 
(Newcomers) 
Helen Gleason 
610-688-0124 
 

Mothers of Young Children 
Elise Parisi 
moyc@sksparish.org 

Parish Coffee  
Anne Walkenhorst  
610-525-1452 
 

Parish Center Reservations  
Manager 
Marian Cellucci 
610-688-7044 

Aberdeen Club 
Susan Diebold  
610-527-3298 
 

Walking with Purpose 
Maureen Reilly 
610-989-3747 
Susan Wiener 
610-331-3847 

Time and Talent Team Coordinators: Bob McAlaine: bobbydmc@gmail.com,  
Stephanie McAlaine: s.mcalaine@verizon.net, Chris Gagliardi: cgagliardi@cdssh.org  

mailto:bobbydmc@gmail.com

